%

Christmas is coming, it’s time to start buying some cards and presents!

Thank you very much for agreeing to take a catalogue. The Junior Section of the Cricket Club will raise up to
25% on each order made. The Christmas order has proved very successful for several years,
completing nearly £5 000 worth of orders last year, raising over £500 for the Club.

This year we are eligible to claim Gift Aid on orders so are looking to raise even more!
We need your help again this year if we are to achieve our ambitious target.

We are distributing the Webb Ivory catalogues early this year in the hope
that you will make an early Christmas order.

All proceeds will go towards the *Junior Changing Room Project’

All you have to do now is :-
« Complete the enclosed order form, for the items you wish to purchase. (No need to retumn catalogue).
« No need for immediate payment. (Payment can be made once you receive the goods in November).
« If you know of other people who would like to make an order, please feel free to pass the catalogue around.
« Don'’t forget to tick the Gift Aid box on the order form. This will allow us to claim Gift Aid at no
extra cost to yourselves.

If you would like to make an order, please return the order slip a.s.a.p to:-
Dave / Mike Knight, 1 Holland Close, Rogerstone, Newport NP10 0AU
George Clayden or any other Fund Raising representative of Newport Cricket Club

When your order has arrived in November :-
« You will be contacted in early November, when your order has arrived.

« All orders will be delivered personally to your home address, or you may choose to collect your order from the
clubhouse, from November onwards.

Please help to raise funds for Newport Cricket Club Junior Section.
The Final Date to return order forms is Sunday, November 9th
but we would prefer you to make your order asap

Thank you in anticipation of your support.
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